
We have been learning 
about…

2nd October 2023



This week we have been 
thinking about making maps 

ready for our trip to Sudden 
Hill!



We thought 
about the 
setting of 

Sudden Hill as 
described in the 

book.



We included details to show 
the places Birt and Etho liked 

to play.



We’ve also been practicing our 
counting skills with fun bowling!



How many skittles could you 
count?



We went on our trip 
to “Sudden Hill” with 
Reception and Y5.





We’ve 
been 
exploring 
the 
Numicon 
with the 
playdough!



How did you 
build a house for 
your soft toy?



What else have you been up to?









Don’t forget 
we have our 
film night 
next 
Thursday 
after school 
to start to 
raise money 
for our end 
of year trip.


